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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jeremy Smith [jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 3:40 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Toxics Case No. RO0002580 - 10700 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland

Jerry  
 
I wanted to update you that AEI plans to commence remedial system construction for the subject site on July 
30, 2012.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Regards 
 

Jeremy Smith 
Senior Project Manager 
AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 

p. 925.746.6028 
c. 925.595.3156 
f. 925.746.6099 
www.aeiconsultants.com 

 


